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Comments: | support this Withdrawal. Thank you!

The headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed in the Black Hills Forest is home to an incredible range of wild life,
natural resources and pristine water. Please protect this land from toxic mining and destruction.

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of Dept of Interior.

Thank you!



